Dear Parents and Carers



We will normally send a newsletter out each and every Friday. Please check every Friday for any updates. This works as long as the internet doesn't crash, as it did on Friday!



If you have not done so already, please make sure that lunch money is up to date. You can pay on the School Gateway. Some Year 3 parents still need to notify us whether their child will have school dinners or not. If you have not already done so please could you email the school office with your child's meal pattern and state if they are having a packed lunch or a school dinner and please state which day(s) they are having them. Please email the office by THIS WEDNESDAY 21st September 2016 so we can add this information on to our system. The office email address is parents@cassioburyjm.herts.sch.uk



We still had some children without suitable waterproof coats this week. Please make sure that all children have a coat each day as they will still go outside in light rain.



Lost property will move to outside next week so that it can be accessed after school. Please make sure that all items of clothing and footwear are named.



This Friday is Jeans for Genes Day and everyone is invited to join in the fun for a £1 donation. To clarify, jeans or jeggings can be worn with a school top. If your child does not wear jeans then please choose something instead; you are not expected to go and buy anything! A school top is expected for everybody. The £1 donation will be collected during assembly.



I had a lovely meeting with Mel Mack of the CSA this week. She reminded me that the CSA AGM is on Wednesday 5th October at 7.30pm. Come and join us to support and thank our CSA!



Big Me Day

Mrs Drucker is organising a 'Big Me Day' in October. This will be an opportunity to come to school dressed for a future career. Please look out for a letter from Mrs Drucker.



6

Survey

Please complete the paper copy of the survey sent home yesterday. Please return this as soon as possible. Thank you.



We are still accepting certificates for the reading challenge.

Kind regards

Jenny Sherry